January 31, 1963

Mrs. Ella C. Coate

4130 NW 19th Street
Oklahoma City 7, Okla.

Dear Mrs. Coate;

Further reference is made to your letter regarding enrollment
in the "Six Nations Confederacy."

The Great Lakes Agency of the Bureau of Indian Affairs has
thoroughly searched its records, and has definitely concluded
that you are not enrolled with the swckbﬂdu-mnne Com-
munity in Wisconsin.

Since it appears that your family did not migrate to Wisconsin,
it is suggested that you may wish to get in touch with George
Heron, President of the Seneca Nation of Indians at Salamanca,
New York,

Trusting this information will be h.lp!ul to you, and with best
regards and good wishes, I am :

Sincerely yours,

Enclosure






